
   

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

   

 
         

 
      

         
 

 
       

          
 

 
  

             
     

  
        

        
 

   

       
 

         
  

      

           

          

      

 
  

               
           

    
 

               
        

Enquiry Phone: (07) 3412 4551 

File No: 1278959-1 

Document Ref: 16058842 

## Month YYYY 

[Remove to add barcode from Postman use Arial 11] 

First Name Last Name 

## Street Name 

SUBURB STATE POSTCODE 

Dear (Name) 

SURVEY WORKS | MILLSTREAM ROAD, CEDAR VALE | BLACK SPOT PROGRAM 

Logan City Council is investigating potential safety improvements for Millstream Road between 
Jarrah Road and Barnes Road with support from the Australian Government’s Black Spot 
Program. 

The Black Spot Program was introduced as part of the Australian Government's commitment to 
reduce crashes. The program directly targets roads with a proven crash history or high-risk 
locations. 

Need for this project 

In the period from 2016 to 2020, this section of road recorded 9 crashes that resulted in minor 
injury, medical treatment, or hospitalisation. 

We are committed to improving road safety across Logan. This upgrade will help deliver a safer 
road by reducing the risk of potential future crashes. 

Project details and benefits 

To make the location safer, we will investigate: 

• road shoulder widening at selected locations, and along most of the southern sections of 
Millstream Road 

• the installation of guardrails on sharp bends 

• resurfacing Millstream Road from Jarrah Road to Banksia Road to improve surface grip 

• upgrading line markings to better delineate lanes and the edge of the road 

• new and improved signage, including warning signs and guidepost reflectors. 

Investigation work 

Over the next 3 months our survey team will be working in the road reserve to undertake land 
surveys. These surveys will allow the design team to confirm which safety improvements are able 
to be designed and constructed. 

To ensure our crews and road users are kept safe, traffic management may be in place. This may 
lead to some local queuing, and we thank you for your patience. 



 
  

          
        

 
 
   

            
        

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
   

 

Next steps 

The safety investigation is expected to continue through to the end of 2022. We will confirm what 
safety improvements will be delivered in a future update to the community. 

Get in touch 

If you have any feedback or questions, please contact our project communications team by phone 
on (07) 3412 4551 or email us at roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

Liam Callaghan 
Road Infrastructure Design – Program Leader 
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